
 

 

 

April 29, 2025 

Dear Soumay, 

 

On behalf of our faculty, staff and students, I congratulate you on your admission to the Computer Information 

Systems program at Buffalo State University beginning Fall 2025. We are proud of your accomplishments and 

pleased to know that Buffalo State University may soon become a part of your future as you pursue your 

undergraduate studies. 

 

To reserve your spot in the entering class, you must submit your online Admissions Reply Form and a $125.00 

deposit is required.  Spring deposits are due by November 1 (or within 30 days of your acceptance if after 

November 1).  Fall deposits are due by June 1 (or within 30 days of your acceptance if after June 1). If there is less 

than 30 days prior to the start of the semester, please see priority deadline dates. Tuition deposits can be paid online. 

Please refer back to your student portal for details. 

 

If you are interested in living on campus, go to Banner.  Login using your Banner ID B00961855 and PIN, with 

your birthdate in MMDDYY format. Under the Student section, click on MyHousing then Application.  For 

additional assistance with housing, please email the Residence Life Office at reslife@buffalostate.edu. 

 

Information about orientation and academic advisement, along with your I-20 form, will be sent to you from our 

Office of International Student and Scholar Services. For more information regarding your next steps, please contact 

the Office of International Student and Scholar Services at (716) 878-5331 or refer to their web site. 

 

In order to be eligible for registration, you will need to complete the New Student Health Form and return it to: 

 

SUNY Buffalo State 

Weigel Health Center 

1300 Elmwood Ave. 

Buffalo, New York 14222-1095 

 

Please be reminded that your offer of admission is contingent upon receipt of your final official high 

school/university transcripts for any coursework you are currently completing. 

 

Congratulations, again.  We believe you will be a valuable addition to our university community and look forward 

to welcoming you to the Buffalo State student body. 

 

Sincerely, 

                                                              

David Loreto       

Executive Director of Admissions 

Maurene Callahan Bouras 

Center for Global Engagement 

South 410 

1300 Elmwood Avenue 

Buffalo, NY  14222-1095 

Tel: (716) 878-5331 

Fax: (716) 878-3054 
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